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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Can you help us make a difference to the lives of young people across Birmingham? 
 
Titan Partnership is a local charity that works directly with schools across the city. With a focus on making a 
difference to the lives of young people in some of Birmingham’s most deprived areas, we are working hard to create 
opportunities for them, to raise their aspirations and to help them develop the skills they need for a successful 
future. 
 
We are organising a raffle to take place at Titan’s Annual Dinner, a fundraising event held on 29th March 2018. We 
are looking for raffle prizes to help raise funds for more events and activities which will directly benefit those young 
people who need them most.  
 
Raffle tickets will be sold across Titan’s network; in excess of 7,000 staff, stakeholders and partners, therefore we 
would hope to raise a significant figure of £3,000 
 
Did you know…? 
 
£250 provides transport for 50 students to attend the Titan Careers and Skills Fair (June 2018) 
£500 provides transport for 100 students to visit employer sites across the West Midlands 
£1000 provides a one week intensive work experience programme for 10-12 ‘at risk’ students  
£5000 allows 360 primary school children to take part in a unique two day sports event 
 
Titan is extremely grateful for any raffle prize you are able to donate. You may however prefer to donate money 
directly to our Just Giving page https://www.justgiving.com/titanpartnershipltd 
 
However you choose to support Titan’s fundraising efforts we will ensure that your organisation is acknowledged 
and thanked across all of our promotional collateral, online media and also at the event itself.  
 
Should you wish to donate a raffle prize for the Titan Annual Dinner please contact Sarah Payne at 

sarah.payne@titan.org.uk or 0121 607 1930 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for helping Titan in making a difference to the lives of young people across 
our city. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Carolyn Chapman-Lees 
Chief Executive Officer 
Titan Partnership Ltd 
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